
of UJkraine. The Executive Director shall notify the Goverrnent
of Ukraine, which shall accord ta suci persois the privileges
described iri subparagraphs (ii>-<iv) of paragraph (B) of this
Article.

(E) Nothing in this Article shall require the Governnent of
Ujkrainie ta provide the privileges and immunities provided in
paragraphs (A), (B), and <C) of this Article ta its nationals.

(F) Without prejudice to the privileges, immunities, and other
benefits provided above, it is the duty of ail persans enjoying
privileges, immunities, and benefits under thi Article to
respect the laws and regulations of Ukraine.

(G) Nothing in this Agreement shall be construed ta derogate
f rom privileges, immunities, and other benefits granted ta
personnel described in paragraphs (A) ta (D) under other
agreements.

ARTICLE XIII

Any s-tate desiring ta become Party to this Agreement shahl
notify the Governing Board through the Executive Director. The
Governing Board shall provide such a state with certif ied
copies of this Agreement through the Executive Director. Upon
approval by the Governing Board, that state shall b. permitted
ta accede ta this Agreement. Ini the. event that a state or
states of the former Soviet Ulnion accede ta this Agreement,
that state or those states shall camply with the obligations
undertaken by the Government of Ukraine in Articles VIII,
IX<C), and X-XII.

ARTICLE XIV

Although nothing in this Agreement limits the. rights of the
Parties to pursue projects without resort ta the Center, the
Parties shall make their best efforts to use the Center when
pursuing projects of character and objectives appropriate to
the Center.

ARTICLE XV

(A) This Agreemenit shall b. subject to review by the Parties
two years ai ter entry into force. This review shahl take into
account the financial couunitments and payments of the Parties.

(B) This Agreement may b. amended at any time by written
agreement of ail the Parties.

(C) Any Party may withdraw at any time f rom thl.s Agreement six
montha after written notification te the othar Parties.


